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Transportation
Federal Motor
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Administration May 12, 2008

BERNARDO E AMABLE : In reply refer to:
PRESIDENT USDOT Number: 1199920
SUPER SONIC TRUCKING AND WAREHOUSING INC PIN:

9958 NW 89 COURT
MEDLEY, FL 33178

Dear Motor Carrier:

The Federal Motor Carrier Safety Administration (FMCSA) is responsible for ensuring the safe
operation of commercial motor vehicles on our nation's highways. FMCSA has received your
application for registration to operate in interstate commerce.

Pleagse contact FMCSA support staff at 1-888-877-2181, Monday - Friday 8:00AM to 8:00PM EST, to
complete the registration process.

Once your validation has been completed, you will be contacted by the appropriate office for
scheduling of your safety audit.

As a new entrant motor carrier, your company must undergo a required safety audit within the first

18 months of beginning INTERSTATE operations. The audit usually takes from 2 - 4 hours to complete.

In preparation for the safety audit additional information may be found at FMCSA's website:
http://www.Efmcga.dot.gov.

In accordance with section 385.337 of Title 49 of the Code of Federal Regulations (49 CFR 385.337),
failure to permit a safety audit to be performed on your operations may result in the revocation of
your registration and/or the penalty provisions in 49 U.S.C. S521(b) (2) (7).

Your USDOT number, and your personal identification number (PIN) which can be used to update your
company registration data on-line can be found in the upper right hand corner of this letter. Also,
your USDOT number should be marked on your commercial motor vehicles as required by section 390.21
of the Federal Motor Carrier Safety Regulations. A copy of this regulation is enclosed.

Sincerely,

William A. Quade
Associate Administrator for Enforcement and
Program Delivery

Enclosure
Marking Rule



